
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 10th edition 

 
Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 17th November 

Reception 89% 
Year 1 94% 
Year 2 92% 

Year 3 89% 
Year 4 96% 

Year 5 86% 
Year 6 90% 

Weekly average 91% 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

22nd November Parent’s Evening 

27th November 2023 Year 5 University Trip 

28th November 2023 Year 1 Beamish Trip 

1st December 2023 Non-Uniform Day – Bottle or Chocolate for Winter Fayre 

7th December 2023 Christmas Jumper Day 

12th December 2023 Aladdin - Pantomime in School 

13th December 2023 Winter Fayre after school 

15th December 2023 Early Years Nativity for Parents at 9.30am 

                            

  

  
 

Stars of the Week: 

Reception Scarlett 

Year 1 Hunter 

Year 2 Joey 

Year 3 All of the Class 

Year 4 Kajetan 

Year 5 Sunny 

Year 6 Isla 

Hi Arp Lizzie 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson: 

 

Thank you so much for all of the generous donations this morning.  

The children looked amazing today, dressed up in support of ‘Children in 

Need’. Also, lots of black and white support for our home team too! 

We will inform you of how much we will be sending to ‘Children in Need’ 

next week when all of the money is counted.   

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic 

achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

          

 

                                                                                                           
   

Next week is ‘Road Safety’ week. Although we will be 

teaching children in school about Road Safety, please 

ensure you talk to your child/ren about it at home too. 

Mornings and evenings are now extremely dark and we 

want to ensure all children are able to keep themselves 

safe when crossing roads! 


